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Disclaimer: *Unless stated above, all accessories and external 
finishes like Wardrobes, Wall paper, Chandeliers, Furniture, 
Electronics, White Goods, Curtains, hard and soft landscaping, 
pavements, features, swimming pool(s) etc. displayed in the 
brochure or within the show apartment/villa or between the plot 
boundary and the unit, are not part of the Standard Unit and 
exhibited for illustration purposes only.

V2

Ground floor
AVAILABLE IN

•	 Longview
•	 The Field

First floor

*All the size are in sq ft.

Ground floor First floor Balcony Total area

1,304.45 1,526.78 331.57 3,162.80



Disclaimer: *Unless stated above, all accessories and external 
finishes like Wardrobes, Wall paper, Chandeliers, Furniture, 
Electronics, White Goods, Curtains, hard and soft landscaping, 
pavements, features, swimming pool(s) etc. displayed in the 
brochure or within the show apartment/villa or between the plot 
boundary and the unit, are not part of the Standard Unit and 
exhibited for illustration purposes only.

V4

Ground floor

AVAILABLE IN

•	 Calero
•	 Longview
•	 Pelham
•	 Rochester
•	 The Field

First floor

*All the size are in sq ft.

Ground floor First floor Balcony Total area

1,687.41 1,754.49 450.48 3,892.37



Disclaimer: *Unless stated above, all accessories and external 
finishes like Wardrobes, Wall paper, Chandeliers, Furniture, 
Electronics, White Goods, Curtains, hard and soft landscaping, 
pavements, features, swimming pool(s) etc. displayed in the 
brochure or within the show apartment/villa or between the plot 
boundary and the unit, are not part of the Standard Unit and 
exhibited for illustration purposes only.

V5

Ground floor

AVAILABLE IN

•	 Pelham

First floor

*All the size are in sq ft.

Ground floor First floor Balcony Total area

1,674.34 1,625.92 327.18 3,627.44



Disclaimer: *Unless stated above, all accessories and external 
finishes like Wardrobes, Wall paper, Chandeliers, Furniture, 
Electronics, White Goods, Curtains, hard and soft landscaping, 
pavements, features, swimming pool(s) etc. displayed in the 
brochure or within the show apartment/villa or between the plot 
boundary and the unit, are not part of the Standard Unit and 
exhibited for illustration purposes only.
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First floor

First floor

TH-L AVAILABLE IN

•	 Pelham
•	 Richmond
•	 Rochester
•	 Rockwood
•	 Topanga
•	 Trinity

TH-L-A AVAILABLE IN

•	 Longview
•	 Pelham
•	 Rochester
•	 Trinity

Ground floor

Ground floor
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Disclaimer: *Unless stated above, all accessories and external 
finishes like Wardrobes, Wall paper, Chandeliers, Furniture, 
Electronics, White Goods, Curtains, hard and soft landscaping, 
pavements, features, swimming pool(s) etc. displayed in the 
brochure or within the show apartment/villa or between the plot 
boundary and the unit, are not part of the Standard Unit and 
exhibited for illustration purposes only.
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TH-M AVAILABLE IN

•	 Pelham
TH-M1 AVAILABLE IN

•	 Pelham
•	 Richmond
•	 Rochester
•	 Topanga
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